

TOWN OF SYLVESTER
GREEN COUNTY,  WI
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
Wednesday, February 26,2025
6:00 pm 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that some or all of the Town Board members may be attending a Wisconsin Towns Association Green County Unit for the purpose of receiving information regarding governmental updates
NO official town business will be discussed or conducted during this event. 

Posted this 24th day of February,  2025 at the Sylvester Town Hall, Rufer & Sons Excavating, Moe’s  & the website https://townofsylvesterwi.com/
Catrina Bennett, Clerk/Treasurer


